Minutes of CPPA  Teleconference April 25
Attendance

Marty Sachs

Monica Martin

Dale Moberg

Neelakantan Kartha
Ian Jones

Tony Fletcher

Himagiri Mukkamala
Pete Wenzel
Notes

Keith Babo sent regrets but is working on the web services subteam planning.

Marty is preparing the draft incorporating all current completed work items.

Dale opened up discussion on the pending rejection of CPPA alignment that had existed between BPSS and CPPA/Messaging.  For example, BinaryCollaboration may be removed from BPSS. Hima noted that this was not certain yet.
Tony pointed out that 1.05 had improved 1.01 by fixing implementers problems (signals etc) and my working out the Messaging, CPPA, BPSS alignment. 

Dale asked whether UN/CEFACT generally would think preserving Messaging, CPPA, BPSS alignment was important.

Several people pointed out that this idea of alignment was basic to the understanding of how ebXML specifications could work together. (Ian and Marty and Tony and Monica and Kartha.)

Hima and Monica responded to the issue of whether the UMM could be modified to add BinaryCollaboration.

Kartha noted that the UMM transcription limitation was not certain.

Dale asked whether we should investigate WS-BPEL and WS-Choreography ProcessSpecification alignment. 

Ian noted that BinaryCollaboration really only a specialization and not really a foreign concept. Wide agreement. Ian noted UMM not actually part of ebXML.

Marty noted that we had planned to have other ProcessSpecification support anyway and that this was promising direction.

Rajesh will consider posting some thoughts on this issue.

Tony noted w3c still working out approach, with pi calculus adaptation currently a contender. WS-BPEL still single-sided (internal).  

Would some other way of developing BPSS in a subteam or a TC be valuable?

Consensus: JCC should address the current situation.

Some doubts about starting yet another BP language/notation effort.

